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Week 2 - Term 3 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Mrs Loveday and Mrs James Year 2/3 Class 

The curriculum specialists in the Department 

for Education has provided us with some 

“best practice” Units of Work. Our class has 

really enjoyed doing these. They have interesting books, videos 

and PowerPoint presentations to help us learn.  

 

Year two and three are the years where 

students learn to be independent readers. 

Our class enjoys going to the library to 

borrow our own books that we are now 

mainly able to read ourselves. 

Our class is very fortunate to have a very 

loved retired teacher, Mrs Saunders come 

and work with us on Wednesday 

afternoons. Every term she trains students 

in returning, borrowing and re-shelving. We 

really appreciate her time and expertise.  

 

Next week our class is taking the Assembly on 

Friday. We will be presenting some of our work and 

singing our famous “All Star Song”. 

 

In this picture we are working on a Design and 

Technology task to present at our Assembly. 

 

 

 

 

We are off to the Statewide Schools Knockout Netball 

Grand Final! 

Game 1 

Happy Valley def Our Lady of Grace 23-22 

A huge win against a very good team who had 3 division 

1 AMND players which one of those made the state team. 

We played a very controlled game and managed to hold 

off by the skin of our teeth. 

Term 3 DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

• Science for Real Incursion Begins – Monday 7th August 

• School Tour – Monday 7th August @ 6pm 

• Governing Council – Monday 7th August @ 7pm 

• Book Week Parade – Friday 25th August 

• Pupil Free Day – Friday 1st September 

• School Closure Day – Monday 4th September 

• Last Day of Term 3 – Friday 29th September 
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Game 2 

Happy Valley def Westport 27-10 

We came out sluggish in the 1st qtr after 

the morning’s awesome match and had 

to reset and get out minds on the job at 

hand. From there we were in total control 

and were able to throw a few kids into 

positions that they weren't comfortable 

with. 

 

We now travel to Netball SA Stadium on 

August 28 for a Grand Final carnival 

against the remaining 5 schools. Well 

done to everyone involved and a special 

mention to Mr Carter who has trained 

these students! 

 

Please be aware that we have our Pupil Free Day coming up on Friday 1st September and School 

Closure Day on Monday 4th September. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

Paul, Jackie and Katharine  


